

June 19, 2020

Craig Hauschild East Heights United Methodist Church 4407 E Douglas Ave Wichita, KS 67218

Dear Craig,

First and foremost, we want to thank you for your commitment to protect the children, youth and vulnerable adults in your congregation. Because of your diligence in this effort, East Heights United Methodist Church has met the Safe Gatherings criteria to receive 2020 window clings.

Please display these window clings so that parents, congregants, and prospective new members can recognize your congregation's commitment to protect vulnerable populations. Those of us at Safe Gatherings are honored to work with you on this very important mission.

COVID-19 has had numerous repercussions for churches and faith-based organizations, not the least of which is remote programming and online worship. We are now seeing some organizations across the country begin to return to services, and we know that programs for children and youth will follow when the time is right. When they do return, you can rest assured that you are doing your part to protect them through training and screening those who serve.

Thank you again for working diligently to protect vulnerable populations. Together, we will weather these unprecedented times and look ahead, always with hope toward the future.

Gratefully,

Sharon Holt, President

Sharon & Holf

P.S. If you need more window clings for your facility, let us know! We'd also love to see where you are posting your window clings. Send a picture to info@safegatherings.com.